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March 5th 2019 

Dear parent / carer,  

World book day is on March 7th but as you know we are holding our school eisteddford on this 
day. We will have our school book day when the book fair is at school. It will provide the children 
with an opportunity to dress up as book characters and talk about their favourite books and what 
they like to read. Books will also be on sale at the school.  

However, your child’s book token for a free book will be sent home this week to ensure that you 
have the opportunity to choose a book with your child outside school.  

Your sincerely, 

Louise Jefford 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like a copy of this letter with 
enlarged print please let us know.  
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